
Dear RA Committee 
 
This very short submission is to urge you not to "water down" (ha! pun intended) the current draft plan 
when it comes to ensuring adequate water allocations for the environment. Please do not bow to the 
self-interested, vocal minorities who are calling for business-as-usual allocations for irrigators. There 
have been decades of mismanagement and over-allocations to riparian and other landholders, to the 
absolute detriment of the river system. You have a wonderful opportunity to help rectify those years of 
neglect. Please ensure the science is followed and sufficient, permanent allocations are assigned to 
the rivers and their wetlands. A dead river system will serve noone. In particular, please ensure 
adequate water is permanently assigned to save the Coorong and associated wetlands. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Osboldstone 
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